
 

Dear Guests, 
 
Due to the outbreak of Coronavirus (COVID-19) disease, as announced by the World 
Health Organisation and also, due to the increasing number of COVID-19 infection 
cases in Poland and many other countries, we have decided to reschedule the 2nd 
International Scientific Conference of the Polish Society of Nutritional Sciences – 
Warsaw Division and Department of Human Nutrition, WULS, entitled „Nutrition and 
Quality of Life of the Elderly”, 23-24 June 2020. This is disappointing to all of us, but 
health and safety of all Participants is a priority. We count on your understanding. 
 
We have moved the Conference to June 2021, and we would like to cordially invite 
you to this event right now. We will send more information in due time.  
 
We encourage you to visit the conference website 
http://konferencja_senior2020.sggw.pl on a regular basis. 
 
 
Best regards, and wishing you health,  
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